
 

Cancellation of Sonoma County Library
events, programs and meetings 

until the end of March 2020

	 I have received the following information about the 
Coronavirus crisis that was sent out to Library Staff by Sonoma 
County Library Director Ann Hammond: 
“Effective tomorrow (March 13), the Sonoma County Library is 
cancelling all public events and programs, at all library branches, 
through March 31. This includes events large and small, from story 
times to gardening workshops, from author talks to book club 
meetings. This includes branch-specific activities, as well as 
system events and programs of all sizes, with no exceptions.”
	 The Library will remain open to patrons for its usual day to 
day business activities.
	 This notice includes all Friends activities, programs and events in 
the Forum Room at the Guerneville Regional Library such as Volunteer 

Work Parties and the March 2020 Readers Theater.

	 Please check upcoming Weekly Bulletins for further information 
or contact: 

Bruce Horace Robinson 

707-869-5851/707bhrobinson@gmail.com

URGENT NOTICE!
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